
 

 

August 25, 2022 
 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
The Philippine Association of Academic/Research Librarians, Inc. (PAARL) is pleased to invite you to attend 

the Marina G. Dayrit Lecture Series (MGDLS) 3 with the theme “The Multi-Verse of Collection 
Management”. This forum will be held on September 15, 2022, at 1:00-3:00 PM, at the SMX Convention 

Center (Meeting Room No. 9), Mall of Asia, Pasay City. 
 
The objectives of the forum are: 

1. To know and understand the collection management evaluation and assessment. 
2. To distinguish and become familiar with the collection management elements and cycles. 
3. To appreciate the value of digital collection management. 
4. To develop the Collection Management Development Manual. 

 
The registration fee is Php300.00 for members, Php350.00 for non-members, and Php200.00 for BLIS 
students. CPD points have been applied for this forum.  
 
Pre-Registration is required to efficiently monitor attendance including the processing of the certificate of 
participation. You may now register by using this link:  
 
https://bit.ly/3Cnql552022MGDLS3_TheMulti-VerseofCollectionManagement 
 
Likewise, you can pay your registration fee to the following:  

• GCash Account: S. Samaniego – 09278575732 

• BPI Account Number: 005951-0782-06 (Philippine Association of Academic/Research 
Librarians, Inc.) 

 
Thank you, and we look forward to your continued support and participation in PAARL’s endeavor. 
 
 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 

 
Dr. Maria Gia G. Gamolo 
Vice President, PAARL Executive Board 2022 
 
 
Noted by: 
 

 
Ms. Sharon M. Samaniego 
President, PAARL Executive Board 2022 
 

 

https://bit.ly/3Cnql552022MGDLS3_TheMulti-VerseofCollectionManagement

